

Dear Parent/Guardian,

During the national lockdown due to COVID-19, we have refurbished and re-modelled our store.

Within this refurbishment we no longer have changing rooms available.

We can appreciate that Year 6's starting Secondary School is a huge step and trying on uniform is part of the transition into secondary school.

To make coming into the store as easy as possible, we have attached a "Measuring Guide" so you can measure your child before coming into the store.

Please bring the measurements in with you and our experienced members of staff will assist you by getting you everything you need.

Alternatively, you can visit our website at:

WWW.BROMLEYSCHOOLWEAR.CO.UK

On our website you will be able to order uniform and get it delivered to your door via Royal Mail.

We also offer a comprehensive click and collect service.

We look forward to welcoming you all back into our new and improved store.

Many Thanks,

The Bromley School Wear Team.

Please do not hesitate to contact us for any enquiries.

Our contact details are:

Telephone: 020 8460 0032

Email: Info@bromleyschoolwear.co.uk

MEASURING GUIDE

